
6. POTENTIAL VARIATION TO THE CITY PLAN ON FLOODING ISSUES 
 
 The Environmental Services Manager reported that the purpose of his report on this issue was to: 
 
 •  Inform the Committee of the outcomes of the seminar meetings held with community board 

members on the Proposed Variation 
 •  Present the maps which identify the areas where the minimum floor level is proposed to 

apply 
 •  Inform the Committee of the proposed consultation programme for this Variation 
 
 The Committee resolved to endorse in principle the measures recommended in the discussion 

document and agreed that it should form the basis for public consultation on this issue. 


